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NASSA CRICKET GALA DAYS

Students took to the pitch to play two days of cricket in some very competitive matches.

Over the last couple of weeks there was some fast and exciting cricket played. The vast majority
of matches were really close, quite a few coming down to the final ball looking for a winner. Our
junior and senior teams played well despite the hot weather and fast paced day.

We are still developing our cricket culture and are looking forward to next year as we continue to
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strive for excellence within this area. All our teams had a great day of games, showing
sportsmanship, teamwork and various skills in fielding, batting and bowling.

Our teams will be having net training this term and will also continue to compete in our Tuesday
MISA competitions. Grand finals for NASSA are yet to be played, and we will need to arrange one
day matches against the evenly placed school to complete the cricket season.

Thank you to our coaches who took the various teams on the day, Mr Lindeback, Mr Fortuin and
Mr Roper.
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